

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/92

5 November 2022

CLASS - PRE PRIMARY

Dear Parents,

As per the order from the Directorate of education vide circular number No.DE.23(737)/Sch.Br./2022/1075, dated 4.11.2022, the school is closed for the students of Pre School, Pre Primary and Classes I to V from 5 to 8 November 2022.

The school will resume from Wednesday, 9 November 2022.

Kindly note that **online class will be conducted on Monday, 7 November 2022 from 8:45 am to 9:45 am.** However, no structured curriculum will be followed for the class Pre Primary. Link shall be shared on Google classroom in the morning.

You are requested to ensure that your ward attends the class. Attendance will be placed on record.

Stay safe!

Regards

Geeta Gangwani
Principal